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Memorandum 
Chairman Bob Stump - -  

From the office of 

Arizona Corporation Commission 
1200 W. WASHINGTON 
PHOENIX, ARIZONA 

(602) 542-3935 
FAX: (602) 542-0752 

Docket Control 

August 8,2013 

Trisha Morgan, Executive Aide 

Arizona Public Service Company 
Docket No. E-O1345A-13-0248 

Between the dates of Thursday, July 25,201 3 at 9: 15 am and Monday, August 5,20 13 at 
9:44 pm the Chairman has received 63 identical computer generated email communications 
generated by Environment Arizona in opposition of the above captioned docket. 



Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Environment Arizona <action@environmentarizona.org> on behalf of Denise Lopez 
<dlopez03@q.com> 
Thursday, July 25, 2013 9:15 AM 
Stump-Web 
Stand up for Arizona's solar future 

Jul25,2013 

Mr. Bob Stump 
1200 West Washington 
Phoenix, AZ 85007 

Dear Mr. Stump, 

I am concerned with recent proposals by Arizona Public Service to take away solar rights in Arizona, particularly with 
respect to net metering. As you know, net metering ensures that consumers receive reliable and fair compensation for 
the excess electricity they provide to the grid. 

Arizona's leadership on solar energy is critical to the future of our environment and our economy. With net metering in 
place, more Arizonans than ever can harness this clean and virtually limitless resource. 
Current proposals by APS would only limit the ability for citizens to take control over their own energy choices. 

I urge you to keep policies like net metering in place to allow for a bright solar future in Arizona. 

Please accept these comments with reference to Docket E-01345A-13-0248. 

Sincerely, 

Denise Lopez 
444 E Ranch Rd 
Gilbert, AZ 85296-3845 
(480) 926-1442 
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